
WASTE OIL FURNACE FOR SALE 

This waste oil furnace is located in the maintenance building          

recently purchased by Danbury Township. The building is              

located at 434 S. Bridge Rd.  (SR 269 South - directly across     

from the Police Station). 

The furnace has been declared surplus by the trustees.    

We have not established a dollar amount for this item and will 

entertain a fair offer on a first-come, first-served basis. 

You can view the unit during normal maintenance department 

hours by contacting Road Superintendent Brett Waldron at 

(419) 734-4091 to set up a time. 


